
  
 

     SEND Week of Action 
Our SEND Week of Action takes place next week. We have a jam-packed week of 
webinars and activities for professionals, parents and carers. Book your slots now 
if you haven’t already and please encourage the families you work with to attend. 

The programme is listed below and bookings can be made on our Eventbrite site.  

 Our SEND Week of Action in November 2020 proved a huge success but our SEND 
Champions, who are staff members from schools and services as well as parents and carers, 
have told us the offer for parents and professionals was great but that they believe more should 
happen for children and young people 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTA1MTIuNDAzMTIyNDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3N0b2NrcG9ydC5mc2Qub3JnLnVrL2tiNS9zdG9ja3BvcnQvZnNkL3NpdGUucGFnZT9pZD1YUGQ5NXdaRjlmayJ9.1pmI-Ky-yhoYGDiQdvzeP1IqNhn9cjTZq3o_Ffrlty8/s/862809906/br/106225724161-l
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDMsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTA1MTIuNDAzMTIyNDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5ldmVudGJyaXRlLmNvLnVrL28vc3RvY2twb3J0LWxvY2FsLWFyZWEtMzA2MTM1MjcwNTQ_ZmJjbGlkPUl3QVIyMjBjT3ZZb2U1emQ1dUNMSE1CU2NOTHA3ZDNQMUQ3OElod0lTS0Z2R19CSm1KXzMwbUlHaE51TWsifQ.qqMDF5y234HUKuE6EnepioNefVARrcbGTgJ_92N7gl0/s/862809906/br/106225724161-l

